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18
th
  April 2019 

 

Deputy Michael Healy Rae 

TD 

Dail Eireann 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 2 

 

 

PQ 15662/19: To ask the Minister for Health if assistance is available for young women that were 

affected by the HPV Vaccine and if he will made a statement on the matter. 
 

 

Dear Deputy Healy-Rae, 

 

The above PQ has been sent to my office for direct response to you. 

 

To date there has been no scientific evidence to prove any obvious side effects to the HPV Vaccine.  The HSE has no 

other information on this matter. 

 

The HSE has however sought to provide the appropriate diagnostic, curative and supporting services to the individuals 

who have come forward with a range of symptoms. 

 

We have met with them on a number of occasions to try creating a partnership but it has not developed, despite all our 

efforts. 

 

I trust this information is of assistance to you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

      
 

DR. KEVIN KELLEHER, FFPHM, FFPHMI 

ASSISTANT NATIONAL DIRECTOR –PUBLIC HEALTH/CHILD HEALTH – STRATEGIC PLANNING & 

TRANSFORMATION 

Medical registration number 19719  


